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Date:  December 18, 2017 
 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Mike Wever, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 
 
Subject: Project #: PW2017-25 Award 
 
 
City staff respectfully requests city council consideration of award of contract to Viasun 
Corporation for project PW2017-25. This work budgeted and is included in the FY 2017-18 
Street Maintenance Plan. The Plan was discussed at city council work session on April 3, 2017. 
 
The project consists of slurry seal work on portions of Broadway (Meridian Dr. to Idaho Rd.) and 
Southern (Winchester Rd. to Cortez Rd.) Avenues. Specific work will entail the application of a 
new wearing surface (slurry seal), applying new striping and raising of surface utilities where 
applicable.  Work would be scheduled during the day only.  Majority of the work and related lane 
closures would less than a week and be during business hours only sometime within the months 
of March, April or May.  It is anticipated temporary closures to adjacent residential and 
commercial properties will last approximately twenty minutes as maintenance equipment passes 
and surface is prepared to support vehicular traffic.  Public notification is planned to include 
residential and commercial notifications in the form of fliers along with the usual news and social 
media releases.   
 
   
 
 


